Water Resources Department

MILL CREEK OFFICE PARK
ROBERT W. STRAUB 555 13th STREET N.E., SALEM, OREGON 97310 PHONE 378-3066

November 16, 1979

Paul Schanno
Route 3, Box 23
The Dalles, Oregon 97058

RE: File No. T-3696

Dear M. Schanno:

In accord with our letter of August 9, 1979, we
assume you are no longer interested in carrying out the
changes proposed by water right transfer application No.
3696 and, therefore, the file is being closed and our
check No. 3889 is enclosed in refund of unearned fees
we have been holding in the amount of $40.

Sincerely,

Samuel R. Allison
Supervisor
Transfer Section

SRA:1c)
cc: Thomas J. Paul, Watermaster
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